
IF PRESIDENT ABRAHAM LINCOLN HAD LIVED

The leadcalibre bullet with which John Wilkes Booth shot President Abraham Lincoln on the night of April 14, , was the
most lethal.

The bitter contest over Reconstruction that followed left both white southerners and African Americans deeply
unsatisfied with the results and wondering how the outcome could have been altered. We remember Abraham
Lincoln, as we should, as the Great Emancipator whose leadership and determination won the Civil War. With
his encouragement, a pro-Union governor, Michael Hahn, was elected, and a constitutional convention
gathered in that abolished slavery. The savior of the union, great emancipator and martyr of liberty has proven
an all but impossible act to follow. John G. The South would also have been scrubbed of Confederate leaders
who persisted in their belief of the "Lost Cause" of the Civil War. All we do know is that his assassination
brought to the White House a man unable to rise to the demands of one of the most challenging moments in
our nation's history. Squire, ed. Such exclusive and inflexible plan would surely become a new entanglement.
Lincoln viewed wartime Reconstruction primarily as a means of winning the war and ending slavery. In an
address entirely devoted to the subject of the reconstruction policy Lincoln would have pursued, southern
attorney George G. Stoddard recalled that, in addition to urging him to help secure voting rights for freedmen,
Lincoln also looked forward to a day not long after the war ended when all troops would be withdrawn from
the South. He never would have succeeded except for the aid of Divine Providence, upon which he at all times
relied. What if Lincoln had lived to lead? Ward Hill Lamon, a former legal associate and friend of Lincoln,
had served as U. Furthermore, the Picayune pointed to statements that Lincoln had made in his debates with
Stephen A. Today historians emphatically reject the racist underpinnings of the old interpretation, viewing the
Reconstruction as a noble if flawed experiment, the first attempt to introduce a genuine inter-racial democracy
in the United States. It is also unsatisfactory to some that the elective franchise is not given to the colored man.
It is impossible to say what choice Lincoln would have made under those circumstances. When he packs the
gun, he doesn't do a good job on tamping the lead ball and powder into the barrel. He would have fought for
and perhaps secured black voting rights in the postwar North and South. We are not enemies, but friends. S :
â€” In accordance with the substance of my letter to you of the 8th inst. But no part of the honor or execution
is mine. Concede that the new government of Louisiana is to what it should be as the egg is to the fowl, we
will sooner have the egg by hatching the egg than smashing it. Blassingame and John R. HamHn â€” a man of
exalted character â€” and go to a State in rebelhon for a Vice-presidential candidate. Neal J. That policy threw
the white men of the South prone upon their backs and kept them at the mercy of that class of Reconstruction
officials that Union veteran soldiers designated as "camp followers, sutlers, country jumpers and coffee
coolers," but whom history records as "carpet baggers. After heavy questioning Booth gave the names of two
accomplices. Stephens also pointed out that the Thirteenth Amendment, not the Emancipation Proclamation,
ultimately secured freedom for all slaves. Nobody today blames Lincoln for that, and I am not saying anyone
should. A final point. Norton, , ; John C. But would this change things in terms of how we assess him?


